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Reading &Writing

Workshops

Dear Squires Family,






Thanks to all of you that were able to attend our Reading & Writing Workshop informational sessions!  We all had a wonderful time listening to our presenters Becky Moore from Reading & Writing Workshop and Leslie Helakoski a Michigan Author and Illustrator.  Thanks to PTO for sponsoring this event!  

There have been some inquiries regarding our programs and how it is used.  I have provided you a brief summary below.

The program Comprehensive Literacy includes Reading & Writing Workshops.  The Developmental Reading Assessment that is used is to inform our instruction.  The Writing Workshop uses Lucy Calkin’s materials for instruction.

In the early primary grades we use Kathy Collin’s, Growing Readers for mini lessons.  In Word Study we use Words Their Way.  The guided reading lessons were developed using a K-6 guided reading library and classroom libraries for independent reading.  

The middle grades are using Making Meaning for read alouds and Frank Serefini’s Around the Reading Workshop in 180 Days & Comprehension Lessons for mini lessons.  In Word Study we use Words Their Way.

Each of our staff members has been provided monthly workshops, mentoring and coaching for the past three years.

Teachers have seen students excelling in their Guided Reading Groups, which allows them to read at their current reading level.  Much of the homework you see will vary according to skills and topics being covered in lessons.  Remember, homework is a link or an extension to what your child has done in school, and is used to reinforce grade level skills.  Mrs. Burks, our computer teacher, has provided parents with website links to enhance your child’s education.  These links will give your child great opportunities to enrich their education.  Please visit the website http://cassopoliscomputerlab.weebly.com to provide your child with extra practice of their grade level skills.  Enjoy!!!

Thank you,




Dee Voss

Squires Principal

